
HAWAII STATE PUBLIC LIBRARY SYSTEM

WINTER
READING CHALLENGE

January 1 - January 31, 2020

Register at
librarieshawaii.beanstack.org

Light Up Your Mind!

Join the

2020

Friends of the 
Library of Hawai‘i



The Hawaii State Public Library System (HSPLS) is joining hundreds of 
libraries across the nation to encourage their communities to read this 
winter. Sign up, read, log your minutes on Beanstack, and help Hawaii 
reach our collective reading goal of 1 million minutes. 

Help Hawaii earn a Golden Penguin Award, becoming one of the 
top performing libraries! Penguin Random House will donate $50,000 
in prizes, including author visits and new books to be shared by 
winning libraries.

The 2020 Winter Reading Challenge is sponsored by Zoobean, Penguin Random 
House and the Friends of the Library of Hawaii.

 1. Sign up online at librarieshawaii.beanstack.org or visit 
               your local library

 2. Read and log your minutes from, January 1 to 31, 2020. 
               Reading books, ebooks, graphic novels, magazines, 
               newspapers, and listening to audiobooks all count!

 3. Earn online badges and entries into the Lucky Prize Drawing 
              for registering and for every 100 minutes of reading, up to 
              1,000 minutes. The more you read, the more chances to win!

GO MOBILE
Download the free

Beanstack Tracker mobile app available on Android and iOS to 
register and easily track reading minutes.

LET’S LIGHT UP MINDS THIS WINTER!
HAWAII STATE PUBLIC LIBRARY SYSTEM

Participating is as easy as 1-2-3!


